
Marietta Gardens 
 

We want to thank all our valued customers for your continued 

support throughout the years.  As you know, personal service will 

always be Marietta’s main objective. 

 

You are welcome to visit Marietta Gardens where we specialize in 

daylilies. We are usually open for business during bloom season 

from 8 a.m. through 1 p.m.    Please email or call before you come 

to make sure I am here the day you wish to visit.   

 

PEAK BLOOM will be from June 1  to  June 25.  

 

If you have questions about our website please feel free to email us 

at mail@mariettagardens.com  or call us at 910-827-9791, 

 

Thank you for visiting our website, and enjoy our newest dayliliy 

offerings.  We hope you will select some of our beautiful creations 

for your garden. 

 

                         8577 NC HWY 904 

 

                        FAIRMONT,   NC    28340 
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